
 

 

 

  
Our Focus Text: 

Over the next few weeks we will be 

focusing on the book 

Pumpkin Soup by Helen Cooper 

 

   
 

You can find out more about this 

text on our website.  If you go onto 

our class page you see what your 

child will be taught in class, along 

with ideas for activities that you can 

complete at home.     

You can also watch this story being 

read on CBeebies.               

Next week we will be looking at 

natural materials focusing on 

acorns, leaves and conkers.   

The children will be learning 

about where they come from and 

what they look like through 

different songs and stories. 

 

If you are out and about over 

the weekend, we would be very 

grateful if you could collect 

some of these items for us.   

This week the children have been tasting and 

finding out all about honey.  On Wednesday they 

had toast which they spread butter and honey 

on with a knife.   

They were extremely eager to eat their toast 

and honey and thoroughly enjoyed it.  All we had 

left were crumbs!  

                                         
 

   

Mathematics: 

This week we have been learning all about 

circles.  The children took on the role as shape 

detectives and had to find lots of circles in the 

classroom. 

They learnt the fact that “a circle has 1 curved 

side”.   

Can they find any circles at home in their 

toybox?  I wonder what they are on? 

 
6th October 2023 

 

Dates to Remember: 
• Tuesday 10th October - Accessorise 

your uniform with something yellow for 

World Mental Health Day. 

• Wednesday 11th October – Individual 

and family photographs. 

• Friday 13th October - Deadline for the 

return of the cauliflower cards to school 

Our PE day is Thursday – please remember 

to send your child to school wearing a pair 

of pumps or trainers. 

 


